
CANBY CITY COUNCIL
SPECIAL MEETING 

JANUARY 28, 1986

Mayor William Pulver presiding. Councilmembers present: Nancy 
Kopelk, Scott Taylor, Gary Sowles, Helen Brennan and Michael 
Jordan. Absent: Councilman David Anderson.
Also present: City Administrator Bud Atwood and City Recorder 
Marilyn Perkett.
Mayor Pulver called the special session to order at 7:00 p.m., 
followed by the flag salute. Mayor Pulver requested a moment of 
silence in memory of the seven Americans that lost their life 
today in the space craft disaster.
Roll call of the Council showed a quorum present, with one member 
absent.
Councilman Taylor asked if the City had planned any type of 
participation in the Oregon sector at the upcoming Expo. 
Councilwoman Brennan noted that the Chamber of Commerce ha^rbeen 
pursuing this issue and would meet again on Thursday. Also^aJri™ 
information received on the Expo has been forwarded to the 
Chamber.
Administrator Atwood informed the Council that OCTS would be at 
City Hall on Tuesday, February 4th, to film some short video 
messages to be used as fill-ins on Channel 5.
Mayor Pulver recessed the special session at 7:05 p.m. to go into 
workshop session for the purpose of interviewing applicants for 
the position of Parks Recreation and Swim Center Director.
Mayor Pulver reconvened the special session at 9:10 p.m. and 
immediately adjourned the meeting.
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William F. Pulver, Mayor 
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